
 

 

 
         Date: 21 Feb 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS Parents, 

  

Last week, as you know, we launched our fabulous new website. As part of the transition from the 
old site, we have removed outdated information to better align with our current procedures. 

  

To save you time searching for updates across various sections of the website, I thought it would be 
helpful to summarize the key changes for you below. Most of these updates should be familiar to 
you, as our goal was to ensure that the website accurately reflects our current practices. 

  

Morning Arrival: 

  

• Students can arrive from 8:00 am and should remain in the lower ground floor 

playground until 8:15 am. 

  

•  From 8:15-8:25 am, students may choose to go to their classrooms or stay in the 

playground. 

  

End of Day: 
  

 We have a slightly staggered dismissal for students who walk home. This is to avoid crowding in the 
walkers pick up area. 

  



 

 

• Year 1 and 2: 2:45 pm 

• Year 3 and 4: 2:50 pm 

• Year 5 and 6: 2:55 pm 

  

All Bus students and those attending School ECAs will be dismissed at 2:45 pm to allow for 
registration.  

  

Snack and Lunchtime: 

  

• We encourage the use of reusable or recyclable containers. 

• Pack lunches should also aim to be as healthy as possible. 

• Students should take responsibility for cleaning up after themselves. 

• We aim for screen-free eating times. 

• We encourage the use of reusable or recyclable containers. 

  

Uniform Expectations: 

  

•  Students should wear the main items of KJS school uniform. 

•  Footwear should be appropriate for the day's activities. 

•  Small, safe personalizations (e.g., colored hair ribbons) are acceptable. 

•  Hats are strongly encouraged during hot weather warnings. 

  

Bringing Items from Home: 

  

• Phones and smartwatches are allowed but must remain in school bags during the day. 

• We do not allow outside sugary food for birthday celebrations, this is to  promote our 

approach to healthy living. 

• Small toys or trading cards are permitted but should not disrupt learning. 



 

 

 
 
  

 If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

 
  

Kind Regards 

  

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


